
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 18, 1995 

 

Mr. Steve Tilley 

Chief 

John F. Kennedy Assassination Collection 

National Archives 

College Park, MD 

 

301-713-7480 

 

BY FAX 

 

 

Dear Steve: 

 

Thank you for sending to us copies of the White House Detail (November 22, 1963) shift reports 

(with redactions) that were forwarded to you from the Secret Service in December, 1992.  In a recent 

meeting with Secret Service representatives, we were told that the originals of these documents are 

now in the JFK Collection at Archives II.  Would you please fax us a letter indicating whether the 
original shift reports are in the JFK Collection?  Thanks. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joan Zimmerman 

Senior Analyst 
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